
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Junior 
Wac Arts 

 

 

 

27th 
September -
6th December 
Half term:25thOctober -

1st November  
NO CLASSES 

 
 

Call on a Saturday if 
you are going to be absent! 

020 7692 5813 
 

 

WacArts 

@WacArts 

 
 

 

TERM DATES 

 

WEEKEND PHONE 

 

FOLLOW US ONLINE 

27th September 2014 

Supporters T-Shirt 
Available from £10, 

in kids and adult 
sizes 

Visit Main 
reception 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 
Welcome to a new year with some new and exciting 

classes being introduced with MORE coming in January 
2015. 

 
For any class or timetable changes

visit the front desk, speak to Leon
 

The newsletter will no longer be printed for you to take
the front desk, instead they will be emai

attachment. 
Newsletters will also be available to download from the 

Junior Wac Arts part of the website.
(If you do not have access to email or the internet please 

speak to Leon 
 

We are looking for someone to provide food on 
Saturdays and Sundays for our students. There is a 

small fee provided by Wac Arts and all profits can be 
kept by the supplier. If you know of anybody who may 

be of interest, please contact 
Leon.Hazlewood@wacarts.co.uk 020 7692 5800

 
Many opportunities are promoted in the newsletter so 
really important for you check and read these on a weekly 

basis, otherwise you may
 

MUSIC IN MOTION 
Half term project concentrating on Music, Singing and Video!

£25.00 for the week!
Take a pack from the front desk for more information and an 

application form.
Alternatively, you can email Cherelle.Sappleton@wacarts.co.uk 

 
Finally, please be aware that 

allowed without prior permission.
We hope you have a wonderful day please do not hesitate 

to come to the front desk!
 

All the best 
Leon Hazlewood

Junior Wac Arts Program coordinator

Welcome to a new year with some new and exciting 
classes being introduced with MORE coming in January 

For any class or timetable changes, please make sure you 
Leon or one of the team. 

ewsletter will no longer be printed for you to take from 
, instead they will be emailed to you all as an 

attachment.  
will also be available to download from the 

f the website. 
If you do not have access to email or the internet please 

Leon .) 

for someone to provide food on 
for our students. There is a 

small fee provided by Wac Arts and all profits can be 
. If you know of anybody who may 

be of interest, please contact Leon. 
Leon.Hazlewood@wacarts.co.uk 020 7692 5800 

Many opportunities are promoted in the newsletter so it’s 
really important for you check and read these on a weekly 

may miss out.  

MUSIC IN MOTION  
Half term project concentrating on Music, Singing and Video! 

£25.00 for the week! 
Take a pack from the front desk for more information and an 

pplication form. 
Alternatively, you can email Cherelle.Sappleton@wacarts.co.uk  

Finally, please be aware that no parking is 
allowed without prior permission. 

We hope you have a wonderful day please do not hesitate 
to come to the front desk! 

 
Leon Hazlewood 

Junior Wac Arts Program coordinator 



 

**!! HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
TO…!!** 

 
Kobi Adams O’Sullivan 

Ava Blake 
Radwan Bradley 

Jahime Carty 
Sinead Delaney 

Zacchaeus Emesim 
Noah Faruque 

Tayari Gachegua 
Oisin Haq-Lauer 

Myles Henry 
Sienna Henry 

PJ Hoppé 
Jay Kelly Sangster 

Jack Lokaj 
Ruby Rita McCarthy 
Pheobe McKenzie 

Leah Negasi 
Darrell Olonade 

Joel Pablico 
Nicole Reyes 


